
 

1st March 2018 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

STATIONERY—We still have a number 
of children with no stationery or 
missing some stationery items.  Having 
the correct stationery is very 
important to participate in lessons so 
please contact the school if you need 
to arrange a payment plan.  All 
stationery items are available at 
school. 

2018 WELLINGTON TRIP PARENT 
FUNDRAISING MEETING—our first 
parent meeting to run through the 
planning for the Wellington trip at the 
end of the year was well attended with 
many parents looking into fundraising 
ideas.  We will advertise fundraising 
meetings in the Mascot and will have 
the meetings at various times and days 
to allow for everyone to be able to 
attend. 

Parents can start making contributions 
to the school account as even $5 per 
week will help with the cost at the end 
of the year.  Our school bank account 
no. 03-1572-0010292-00 using your 
child’s name as the reference. 
 

TOTARA SPRINGS SPORTS CAMP IS 
COMING UP AGAIN—28th August to 
31st August.  Any parents thinking 
about attending the camp this year 
contact Phil Gurnick on 021 109 0491. 

HOCKEY ‘BIG DAY OUT’ 
Is on again at the end of March and we 
need parent helpers to allow students 
to attend this event.  A notice will be 
sent home tomorrow so please get 
this back as soon as you can or 
alternatively, you can email your 
interest to office @millerave.school.nz. 

 

Coming Events 
 

MARCH 
 
7th  Senior Swimming Sports 
9th  Ohinemuri Swimming Sports 
20th  Teacher only half day 
 (school finishes at 12.30, full notice will be sent home) 
20th  Board of Trustees Meeting 
21st Hockey Big Day Out 



 

NETBALL NEWS  

PLEASE RETURN PERMISSION FORMS ASAP if your child would like to play netball 
this season.  Please note on the form if you are available to coach or manage a 
team.  All coaches and managers will attend a training session on Saturday 10th 
March 10am-12pm.   You will need to bring 
a pen, water bottle, snacks, comfortable 
footwear and warm clothes.    Thank you 
to everyone who has returned forms we 
will be getting in touch with team coaches 
soon. 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 

 

The following children have been acknowledged for their outstanding behaviour in school. 
 

 Kayzhanique Daniels Rm9 Cordae Marsh Rm10 
 Mia Tualii Rm10  



 

Public Notices 
 

CAREHOUSE NEWS—We are celebrating 
children on the 4th March. Come on down to 
the Carehouse at 1.00 pm. This is a free fun 
family event. 
  
FRIDAY NIGHT FRIENDZY has started up  for 
2018 and there will be weekly Youth group 
for 8 – 12 year olds from 6.30 pm, followed 
by a light supper. Boys and Girls can Cook 
will resume in term 2.  In the next 2 terms 
we have developed a pilot scheme for 
employment opportunities for young 
people ages 14 plus. Advertising and 
recruitment will start in March. We are 
looking for 24 participants in this ages 
group. 
 
ACCOMMODATION WANTED for working 
couple with two children and three dogs.  
Honest & reliable.  Please phone 07 825 
4534 or text 027 351 7653  
 

NEW SHIRT MISSING—A child came back 
from swimming last week with the wrong 
shirt.  The lost shirt is a size 12 named 
Jasmine in red pen on inside front collar.  



Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 
 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  


